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Ref    : F/PPO/4/1/Vol 9 
 
Circular No. 10 of 2016 

 
From:  Director, Procurement Policy Office 
 
To    :  Officer-in-Charge of Public Bodies 

 
Appointment of Ministry of Technology, Communication and Innovation as 
“Lead Organisation” for procurement of ICT Equipment under Framework 

Agreement 
 

1. Pursuant to Section 29A of the Public Procurement Act, the Procurement 
Policy Office has designated the Ministry of Technology, Communication and 
Innovation (MTCI) as “Lead Organisation” to enter into and manage a Framework 
Agreement for procurement of IT Equipment on its behalf and on behalf of other 
public bodies as defined in the Public Procurement Act 2006. 
 
2. The period of the proposed Framework Agreement will be for duration of 24 
months and is scheduled to start early 2017. 
 
3. The Ministry of Technology, Communication and Innovation will, in this 
context, shortly invite a number of public bodies to form part in the Framework 
Agreement for procurement of specific ICT equipment. 
 
4. Public bodies are strongly advised to subscribe to the Framework Agreement, 
which aims at reducing administrative costs, bringing increased efficiency and 
enhancing value for money, as morefully detailed in the Framework Agreement 
leaflet available on PPO Website ppo.govmu.org. 
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